
Heather and Neal Manuel 
1461 Jesse Lane, Golden, CO 80403 
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Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, Coloreaod 80203 

Sent via email to Eric.scott@state.co.us and drms_info@state.co.us 

 

RE: File #M1976007 Denver Brick Company Proposal to Convert from 110c to 

112c Permit 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

This letter to express our objection to the mining application referenced above as this 

zoning does not allow for any mining by right or even by special use permit.  The land 

is currently zoned as JeffCO A-2.  This applicant has not successfully applied with 

Jefferson County to re-zone the property to change from A-2, and in fact, has 

withdrawn its application to rezone the property.  

 

Another reason for opposition is the environmental impact and the potential exposure 

of harmful particulates to our children and neighbors that may be caused by blasting 

and the extreme movement of the hogback.  

 

Please deny this application.  The risk is just too great.  

 

Sincerely,  

Heather Manuel 

Heather Manuel 
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